SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON
EDUCATION, EMPLOYMENT AND WORKPLACE RELATIONS

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES 2010-11
Outcome/Agency: Office of the AustralianBuilding and Construction Commissioner
DEEWR Question No. EWO0585_11

Senator Cameron asked on Wednesday 20 October 2010 at EEWR Hansard page
80.

Question
Firebombing of the CFMEU offices in Lidcombe.
1. What contacts did you make with the New South Wales Police on this issue?
2. Did you write to the police then to see if they had any information about any
link back to any industrial matters arising from their investigation into this
bombing?

Answer

The Office of the Australian Building and Construction Commissioner has provided
the following response:

1. The ABCC wrote to the New South Wales Police on 1 November 2010.

2. Yes.
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